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17th December 

 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers.   
 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 
We would like to wish you and your families a restful Christmas break.  We  
appreciate that this has been a difficult year- one of which we hope we never 
see again.  However, by us all working together, we have got through it.   
Thank you to all pupils, parents, staff and Governors and all in the wider  
community, for supporting each other and making St Elizabeth’s the special place 
that it is. 
 
Christmas Concert 
We were unable to perform for you in school…so we made a performance for you 
to watch at home!  Please look on the Home Page of the website to view our 
Christmas performance which involves all children.  We hope that you enjoy it! 
Thank you to all pupils and staff who have contributed to the making of it. 
 
Party Day 
A big thank you to our PTA who have given all of the children a fantastic party 
afternoon today, which the PTA paid for from their funds.  A big thank you also 
to Alexandra’s Sandwich Bar on Stanley Road, Longton Hall Farm Butchers at 
The Strand and also Tesco Litherland, all of whom made generous donations to 
our raffle. All children will also receive a selection box off the PTA tomorrow  
morning!! 
 
Free School Meals over Christmas 
Vouchers have been issued to those parents who we have on our lists as having 
applied through Sefton for free school meals. You should have received a text to 
claim your voucher, but if you have not, either you are not on our lists, or we do 
not have an up to date mobile number for you.  We finish school tomorrow at 
1:30pm so if there is a problem, we need to try to rectify it before then.  If 
there are problems with vouchers, you can email us with your name and contact 
number and we will try to help over the holidays if we can as it is an outside com-
pany who sends them. Please email admin@stelizabethscps.org.uk for  
assistance. 
  
Informing us of a Positive Case of COVID 
During the holiday, it is important that you inform us if your child has tested 
positive for Covid. This is especially important if it is before Sunday evening, as 
we may need to contact others to self-isolate.  If this happens, please email  
admin@stelizabethscps.org.uk and leave your contact details and we will get 
back in touch asap. 
 
Please keep yourselves safe and follow all guidelines set out by the government 
to ensure that you and your loved ones remain healthy.  We will see you back at 

school at 8:55am on Tuesday 5th January. 
Have a great Christmas from all at St Elizabeth’s 

 

‘I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full’ 


